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Decision:  Procurement Authorization – Purchase Four Hundred Forty (440) Low Floor Clean 
Diesel Buses 
 
At its meeting of September 5, 2017, the Board adopted the following member motions: 
 

1. The recommendations be amended to award 325 low floor clean diesel buses to  
Nova; and  
 

2. The TTC issue an RFI for electric buses and report back on the results of the RFI in 
November and further bring forward the report on new technologies for buses at that 
time paying particular attention to the maturity of the battery power bus technology; 
and  
 

3. That TTC staff report back on awarding Nova the additional 115 buses on the same 
terms if the TTC Board does not award a contract for 115 electric buses; and 
 

4. That consideration be given to job creation opportunities in Toronto, Ontario and 
Canada in the RFI and bus technology report. 

 
5. Staff report back by the December 11, 2017 meeting of the Board on any other bus 

fleet options that might be available to the TTC within the timelines set out in the PTIF 
program. 

 


